
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/26/2016 4:10:27 PM
Subject: Numbers

Rebecca - so the prior reports covered 15 months. And in 15 months there were 244 cases with no 
order in 90 days. That was March 15th. 
 

They agreed to reduce the backlog and provide orders within 90 days of hearing. We are now 
monitoring every 6 months. As of today at 5 months we have 5 orders outside of the 90 day window. 
All by same judge. Big difference. And the backlog is being chipped away
 

Last, if a judge is late that must provide written reason. I think that is too much for circuit court 
because of volume. 
 

Richele K Taylor
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of the Governor
 
South Carolina
 
Direct 803-734-8465
 

Sent from my iPhone
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